
 
 
To Our Volunteers & Board Members - 
 
We would like to share with all of you two major 
developments for “Clothing Our Kids” that will greatly 
enhance our efforts to spread the word about our 
organization in many communities. 
 
First, Mary applied for and received a grant for 
$25,000 to become a Media Partner with WMDT 
broadcasting.  The grant will provide professional 
production for 60 seconds of airtime to promote 
COK.  WMDT operates eight stations that reach a 
broad demographic, including ABC Channel 47, CW 3 
and MeTV.   
 
The initial segment will run for 30 seconds explaining 
who we are and what we do, and will be shown 
hundreds of times throughout the end of 2017.  The 
segment will feature comments from Pam Fleuette, 
CEO of Tidemark Federal Credit Union; Patti Grimes, 
Executive Director of The Freeman Foundation; and 
two other community leaders yet to be determined.   
 
 



Second, thanks to Glenn Schuster’s community 
outreach efforts, COK has been named “The 2016 
Outstanding Trailblazer Leader of The Year” 
by The Greater Georgetown Chamber of 
Commerce.  In conjunction with this award, COK also 
received “Tributes” from both The State of Delaware 
Senate and House of Representatives.  (Award Photos 
are attached). 
 
This recognition elevates the status of our 
organization to a whole new level.  The event was 
attended by Governor John Carney, The Kent/Sussex 
Counties Director for U. S. Senator Chris Coons, and 
State Representative Ruth Briggs King.   
 
In addition to these major developments, COK is 
forever grateful to The Schell Family Foundation for 
their $10,000 2016 Donation.  Thank you to the entire 
Schell Family! 
 
Many thanks to each and everyone of you for your 
contribution to Clothing Our Kids.  Your hard work 
and dedication have made achievements like this 
possible. 
 



 

 



 



 


